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ILLINOIS POWER COMPANY 172 u-0328
500 SOUTH 27TH STREET, DECATUR, ILLINOIS 62526

November 12, 1°¢

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation v ]
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission > o
Washington, D. C. 20555 &/

e

Reference: Letter from J. Miller to G. Wuller, "Comments
on the Clinton Power Station Physical Security
Plan,'" dated September 25, 1981.

Clinton Power Station Units 1 & 2
Docket Nos. 50-461 and 50-462

Illinois Power Company hereby submits five (5) copies
of Revision 2 of the Physical Security Plan with Safeguards
Contingency Plan for the Clinton Power Station. Revision 2
is a reply to the referenced letter request for additional
| information. Responses to the specific comments are given
by Attachment 1 to this letter. These responses may be
correlated to the original comment through the page and
section columns, which are duplicated even though the references
may no longer be correct.

Replacement pages are included for the entire plan except
Appendix A, which was sent as Revision 1 on September 9, 1981.
The five copies of Figures 3-1 through 3-4, and 5-9 through
5-11, were transmitted to J. R. Miller in blueline form on
October 28, 1981.

NRC comments, Revision 2 is quite extensive. We have
attempted to indicate revised paragraph with a line ir the

|
|
|
|
i Due to the age of the original plan and the volume of
| right hand margin.




Mr. Harcld R. Denton -2~ November 12, 1981

The security plans identify detailed security measures
for the physical protection of a nuclear power station and
the information is exempt from public disclosure in accordance
with 10 CFR 2.790 (d)(1).

Respectfully submitted,

ILLINOIS POWER COMPANY

78
. Koce

Vice President

PJS/1t

SUBSCRIBED and SWORN to
before me this 12th. day
of November, 1981.



